
JULY 2020 

GUIDE SHEET #1 

 

101% PLUS 

 MEMBERSHIP “2020-2021” 

“THE RACE IS ON” 

INVITE, INCLUDE, AND INVEST 

                                 (ADOPT) 

Invite People to Join Our Organization, Include All 

Members All the Time, Invest in the Future of the VFW 

Auxiliary and Adopt a Member 

The Membership Year for 2020-2021 starts July 1st. 

It’s never too soon to get those Auxiliary Dues Notices sent out to 

your Members. 

Your Membership Books have been given to your District President, 

make sure you get yours at your July District Meeting. Share it with 

your Membership Chairman and Auxiliary Treasurer. (one copy per 

Auxiliary). Please read your Book. You then will be able to know 

about the contests throughout the year. The first contest will be for 

School of Instructions. 

The Membership Book will also be available on the Indiana Web Site 

under Programs  

 VFW Auxiliary, Department of Indiana vfwauxin.org   

Jill Wilson, Department Membership Chairman 

540 Lane 250 C Lake Pleasant 

Orland, IN 46776 

 jilwil2929@yahoo.com  

(260) 433-2637  
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